
 

 

Walla Walla Cruiser’s Car Club          Minutes         November 5, 

2019 

 

Location:  Clarette’s Restaurant          Time called to order:  6:45pm 

 

Corrections to the October Minutes:  None given and approved 

 

 

Correspondence:  Elk’s Veteran’s Day Parade in Milton-Freewater Nov.11th. 

 

Old Business: 

1.  Nominations and election of officers for 2020.  The following were 

elected:  Rocky Rodenberg and Mike Kelcy as Co-Presidents, Bob and 

Marcia Dashchofsky as Co-Vice Presidents, Laura Louise Rosenfelt as 

Treasurer, and Maggie Yount as Secretary (with Marcie Odom stepping in as 

needed). 

2.  Baker-Boyer Anniversary Party at the Fairgrounds, Sunday November 

10th.  Maggie Yount stated that she has 11 volunteers to help with parking 

and more would be appreciated.  We are to arrive at 1:30 with parking 

assistance needed until 6:00pm.  The club will earn $500.00 for this. 

3.  Veteran’s Day Parade - Nov. 11th, those participating should meet at the 

movie theatre parking lot at 9:00am to depart at 9:15am. 

4.  Yearly Dinner/Raffle - Saturday January 11, 2020. 

     Marty Bray will be our caterer again this year offering prime rib or 

chicken. And his charge will be the same as last year at $22.00  person. In 

December we will send out an e-mail requesting your choice of entrée. 

Please respond to that e-mail so we have an accurate count. 

We will meet at the venue (Milton-Freewater Community Center) that 

morning at 9:00am to set-up and all are welcome to come help. 

There will be a charge of $10.00 per person for this event, including guests. 

It was voted on and approved that we spend $1,200.00 on prizes for the 

raffle.  Dave Taylor, Bob Dashchofsky, Bud Locati, and Rocky Rodenberg 

will purchase the automotive products.  Linda Newton, Janet Deccio, Laura 

Louise Rosenfelt and Shirley Rodenberg will purchase other items.  $600 

for each group.  Marcie Odom will work on donations from merchants. 

 

Dues will also be collected at the dinner. Memberships forms are available. 

 

 

Minutes Page Two: 



 

 

 

New Business: 

1.  Linda Newton took the floor to discuss having a yard sale this next year 

and it was decided that we would bring it up at the January Dinner, but June 

is a possibility. 

2.  A committee of current and incoming officers, along with Daylan 

Gibbard, Mike Charlo, Mickie and Janet Deccio will meet in February (or 

late January) to decide which charities the club will make donations. 

Nomination forms will be e-mailed out the beginning of January to 

members. The deadline to receive these back should be around January 25th 

(this date may change). 

 

Upcoming events:  Please check the website and Facebook!!! 

 

Next meeting:  January 11th Dinner 

 

Adjournment time:  7:20pm     Number in attendance:  28 

 

50/50 Winner:  Adena Avery  $32.00 

 


